RE: URGENT***status update on request for 3818 Thornwood Rd

Hill, Lorenzo <LHill@co.pg.md.us>
Tue 2/13/2024 12:09 PM

To:Tracey Viviano <tracey.viviano@proplogix.com>

There is no history of code violations or liens on file for the subject property.

Loneuge €. #ll | Property Standards Inspector
Prince George's County Department of Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement

9400 Peppercorn Place | Suite 600 | Largo, MD 20774
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DEPARTMENT OF PLAMITTING.
INSPECTIONS AND ENFORCEMENT

From: Tracey Viviano <tracey.viviano@proplogix.com>

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 2:39 PM

To: Hill, Lorenzo <LHill@co.pg.md.us>

Subject: Fw: URGENT***status update on request for 3818 Thornwood Rd

CAUTION: This email originated from an external email domain which carries the additional risk that it may be a phishing email and/or contain malware.

Good afternoon Lorenzo,
Please advise as to the ETA of the results for the request made for 3818 Thornwood Rd. Our client needs these results ASAP.

Please advise if delay on results could we possibly get verbal results for any open code enforcement violations/ fees and/or liens, any open or expired permits. Any
assistance would be appreciated.

Thanks.

Tracey Viviano
Senior Analyst, PropLogix

p: 941-259-4362 / f: 941.214.1132

This E-mail and any of its attachments may contain Prince George's County Government or Prince George's County 7th Judicial Circuit Court proprietary information
or Protected Health Information, which is privileged and confidential. This E-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If
you are not the intended recipient of this E-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or action taken in relation to the contents of
and attachments to this E-mail is strictly prohibited by federal law and may expose you to civil and/or criminal penalties. If you have received this E-mail in error,
please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copy of this E-mail and any printout.



